
KINDERGARTEN TEAM NEWS

Special Happenings:
•Halloween party and parade on Friday
•Park Shore is closed on Nov 3rd

Parent Info:
Happy Halloween!!

We will be enjoying the 
holiday on Friday with a 
little party. If you would 
like to send in a treat 
please feel free. We will 
also be allowing the kids to 
wear their costumes. 
Please make sure that the 
student is able to use the 
bathroom independently 
with the costume on. 
Please have either clothes 
under the costume or 
clothes in their backpack 
if there are any costume 
issues.
This weeks homework is a 
packet with activities to 
do at home.  The pieces 
DO NOT COME BACK TO 
SCHOOL. Please keep 
them home and keep using 
them.

OCTOBER Week of  10/26-10/30

This week we will be working on...
I don’t know if it is the hand sanitizing and 
washing of tables all day or what it is but we 
are not getting as much done as I have in the 
past… We are still working on a few things but 
I want to make sure we get the concept before 
moving on.
Reading/Phonics: We will work on beginning 
sounds we will also continue to work on and 
syllables. 
Math: We will continue to work on Topic 2 and 
will be assessed on Wednesday or Thursday 
and move on to Topic 3. In this Topic we will 
work on counting and writing 6- 10. 
Alphabet: We finished reviewing the alphabet 
and will work on practice letter formation this 
week. My hope is that next week we will start 
our sight words.
Writing: We will be doing various activities 
where we will be writing about Halloween. We 
will be making another class book and drawing 
our family. We will also be working on our 
alphabet.
SS/Science:(Sci.) We will continue to discuss 
pumpkins and Halloween (S.S) We will continue 
talking about our families.


